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 0 

Days Since consum-

ing dihydrogen 

monoxide 

6 Dead 8 Injured After  

Student Slurps Water During Class  

Linden Ollie Gee 

MTU campus was wracked with turmoil this 

past Tuesday after mass outrage erupted 

during a 2-hour long lecture. Reports claim 

the ruckus began when Aqua Mann, a third-

year CFRES student, was caught loudly 

slurping water intermittently from their 

water bottle. The sounds of succulent 

slurping sent fellow CFRES student Trey 

Hugger into a frenzy, attacking nearby 

students and severely injuring a water 

fountain nearby. The slurping is said to have 

occurred for around 30 minutes before the 

attack, with 2-minute delays in between 

each slurp.  

 

 The attack occurred at roughly 9 AM, 

far too early for anyone to truly comprehend 

what was happening. Trey Hugger 

reportedly screamed, “I CAN’T TAKE THIS 

ANYMORE!” and flipped a desk while 

flailing wildly. Onlookers could only watch 

as Mr. Hugger thrashed in vain, whacking 

students repeatedly in the crowded lecture 

hall. Laptops went flying, papers were torn 

to shreds, and dignity was erased as the 

scene progressed. Some enterprising 

students attempted to salvage themselves 

by fashioning makeshift shields and spears 

from torn notebook pages. Authorities 

arrived on the scene and swiftly confiscated 

Aqua Mann’s water bottle, presumably to 

investigate how the fuck you slurp that long 

without noticing you’re being a bit of a dick. 

 

 Trey Hugger, the student who had 

initially snapped, was later found in a corner 

of the lecture hall, hyperventilating into a 

paper bag. When asked for a statement, 

Hugger mumbled something about being 

traumatized by the relentless hydration 

ambiance, vowing never to take a sip of 

water again. Trey was swiftly escorted to the 

hospital in Hancock for a psych evaluation 

and an IV drip line. 

 

 In the wake of this tragedy, 

administration has announced a new HASS 

course titled "Acoustic Etiquette (SS2635)," 

where students are taught the art of quietly 

sipping beverages without causing 

pandemonium. Support groups are also 

being offered for students traumatized by 

the outburst, going by the name “H2-

Anonymous”. This support group meets in 

Fisher 326 on Fridays at 6 pm.  



Hi, my name is Big Al, and I approve this message 

• Finland 

• Across the Border 

• Came Back From the 

Milk Store 

• Wisconsin [Skull Emoji] 

• The Bottom of the Lake 

Superior Abyss 

• Across the Burder 

• A Blesing Granted by 

the Walker Flesh Pit 

• Up My Nuts 

• When a Mommy Snow 

and a Daddy Snow Love 

Each Other Very 

Much… 

• The Admin Ballpit 

• Ur mom 

• Dining Hall Mold 

• The Mob (Grinder in 

the Rozsa Parking Lot) 

• Donated From Students 

• Lot 24 

• Facilities 

• Blue Key’s Dark Magic 

Snow Portal 

• Tears of Those Who 

Like Chicago-Style Piz-

za 

• Ground Up Lions’ Fans 

Hopes and Dreams 

• Red Key’s Turf (Halo 

Turf Wars) 

• CS Major Dandruff 

• Right There! 

• Sigma Balls 

• Chassell 

• Bees? 

• Mont Ripley 

• Water, Duh... 

• Lots of Ice and a Really 

Big Churn 

• The White Crayon in 

the Freezer 

• The Chem Building 

The Steaming Pile 

Straight from you-know-where!  

Where Did the Snow Come From? 


